Officials of Sverdlovsk Region Investigations Directorate
congratulate children of sponsored children’s center on International
Children’s Day
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On the eve of the international Children’s Day, marked on 1 June, the officials of the Sverdlovsk
Region Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative Committee visited patronized Otrada,
a Yekaterinburg center of social aid to family and children, and congratulated the children on the
coming holiday.

Deputy Head of the Investigations Directorate Colonel of Justice Alexey Nevgad addressing the
children noted: “We are always ready to help you in everything. We want to wish you to grow
healthy, strong, smart, to study well, make your teachers happy and do not make your mums sad. We
wish you everything best!”
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The guests did not come to the children empty-handed. First, there was a soap bubble show, in which
fascinated children took the most active part. Secondly, the investigators gave them bicycles, soft
furniture and toys. The children liked the presents very much and heartily thanked the investigators.

The children showed their guests a program: “What would I like to be in future?”. It made clear that
they wanted to be doctors, hair dressers, vets, artists, firefighters and law enforcement officials.
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